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From: michelle simpson <michelle@imperialfxtradingalerts.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2010 8:47 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex Rin303 0-AC61

Who is thinking of this. This sounds like just another way to control peoples choices and limit the types of people that can
trade the forex markets and actually profit from it. Sounds like this proposal will only benefit the rich although not as much
as before it closes the doors to anyone who does not have 10,000 dollars and above so no poor people allowed basically, Its
like financial discrimination. I think to vote this policy ion would be a mistake and absolutely atrocious.

This is going to limit liquidity and volume and both companies and people are going to loose. The question is "who will this
actually benefit?



